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News and Information

	· Thank you from the P.T.A.

· Football Trials

· First Class Football

· P.T.A.  Meeting

· Morning Snack

· Adjudicators Decision
· New Uniform Sale

· Term Dates
· Congratulations
P.T.A  fund raising
Thank you to everyone who  supported the P.T.A. at the Bingo on Friday night.  Everyone enjoyed the fish and chips and there was much laughter.  The P.T.A.  made £281 profit.
Football Trials
At lunchtime today, we held football trials. This was open to both boys and girls.  

If your child is selected he/she will be required to attend training on Tuesday after school from 3.30 – 4.30 p.m. and would need to be available to play in the inter-school matches on Thursday evenings from 4.00 – 6.00 p.m.

First Class Football

First Class Football will be continuing with their after school sessions next term. New leaflets will be sent home soon.

	Morning Snack

If you would like your child to have a snack at playtime, please could you send in a cereal bar or a piece of fruit. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate bars are not acceptable.  

Adjudicators Decision

The adjudicator Bryan Slater has decided that The Judd School, Skinners School and Tonbridge Grammar School may continue to use the admission oversubscription criteria as published in the ‘Admissions to Secondary Schools Booklet 2011’ 
New Uniform Sale

There will be sale of new uniform on Monday 8th November.

Year 6 Secondary Choices

Parents of year 6 will need to decide which secondary school they wish their child to attend by Wednesday 3rd November.  The paper applications, which have to be brought into school will be posted by recorded delivery that night.

If you have chosen to make your application online please could you send a print out of this to the school office.  So far we are only aware of 7 children having requested places.


	Term Dates

This term finishes tomorrow 22nd October.

Term 2 

Tuesday 2nd November 2010 to 

Friday 17th December 2010 (inclusive)

Term 3 

Wednesday 5th January 2011 to 

Friday 18th February (inclusive)

Term 4 

Tuesday 1st March 2011 to 

Friday 8th April 2011 (inclusive)

Term 5

Wednesday 27th April 2011 to 

Friday 27th May 2011 (inclusive)

Term 6 

Monday 6th June 2011 to 

Friday 22nd July 2011 (inclusive)

Finally…..

We would like to share the good news with you the safe arrival of a baby girl,  Ruby Mae, to Mrs Boylan.  The baby was born on 19th October.



